
Called to be Servants of Christ in Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend
Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to
learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm
Daniel: Tues-Fri, 9-2:30

Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors!

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.c
a/through-the-doors/

If it is your desire to support work of the church, 
donations can be dropped off at the Welcome Centre.  

Welcome                                                                             Daniel Janzen

Worship in Song                                                                       Ensemble

Community Prayer 

Children’s Moment                                                        Linda Pankratz

Scripture Reading                  Psalm 137                         Willi Pankratz

Message                              Longing for Home              Daniel Janzen 

Closing Song

Sending Blessing

July 28, 2024
Worship Service at 10:00 am

Looking Ahead…
Next Week - Sunday August 4
Worship Service - 10 am

In 2 Weeks - Sunday August 11
Worship Service - 10 am
We welcome our friends from
Bethany Mennonite to Worship
with us!

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
http://rebrickchurch.ca/resources/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/give
http://facebook.com/redbrickchurchniagara
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba


Within Red Brick Church...

Within the Community...

School Kit Challenge
As a reminder, we are working collaboratively (not
competitively) with Dorothea Enns on our school kit
collection. All our kits will be brought to the Enns’s home
and taken together to Kitchener. Last year, 1000 kits were
delivered between us all, and we would be thrilled to do
the same this year! We hope you’ll support this
worthwhile MCC project with your donation of school
supplies or money.

Ladies Breakfast
Ladies Breakfast on Thursday August 1st at 9 a.m. at
the Husky Restaurant on York Road, NOTL. All ladies
are welcome! For info contact Linda Friesen (Henry).

Welcome to Melanie Scott
We are excited to welcome Melanie Scott into her role
as Red Brick Kids Coordinator beginning on August 1.
We look forward to her joining the staff team!

Prayer Time - Come Let us Pray! 
On Tuesday August 6 from 6-7 pm please join us for
prayer time. We will meet in the youth room to pray
for our joys and concerns, our community and our
world. All are welcome!

MC Canada’s Mailpayon Peace Hub Fundraising
Campaign a Success!
MC Canada is pleased to announce the end of a year-
long campaign to raise $235,000 for ministry in the
Philippines.

Refugee Update
Bridge of Hope has received notification that our first
Sudanese family is close to boarding a flight to
Canada. This could happen as soon as September and
means that we will start to collect household goods.
We will include a list of needed items in next week’s
bulletin. This would also be a good time to build up
our Refugee Fund to cover further costs for arriving
refugees. Please pray for the safe arrival of the Meling
family.

Choir Practice This Week
All singers are invited to a practice this Thursday at 7pm
in the sanctuary to rehearse to sing in the service on
Sunday August 4th. 

We are Scent-Free!
Some of our members are sensitive to scents and
perfumes. Please be mindful of this and remember that
NUMC is a scent free space.


